
E-Public Notice Mailing List Registration for the Honolulu Harbor Modification Feasibility Study 
 

Stay Connected with us on the Honolulu Harbor Modification Study 

Subscribe to our electronic notifications to receive regular updates about the Honolulu 
Harbor Modification Study to include: 

• Public Notices with notifications of opportunities to attend public information 
meetings and to submit public comments (pursuant to the National 
Environmental Policy Act) 

• Project Updates and milestones 
  
To sign up, email us at: HonoluluHarborMod@usace.army.mil 
Subject Header: “HONOLULU HARBOR MODIFICATION EMAIL LIST 
REGISTRATION” 
Email body: “My name is (INSERT NAME) and I am interested in receiving public 
notices associated with the Honolulu Harbor Modification Feasibility Study via email at 
(INSERT EMAIL).” 
  
To sign-up by postal mail, send the above information to: 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Honolulu District Bldg. 230 Attn: CEPOH-PPC 
Fort Shafter, Hawaii 96858-5440 
  
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers has transitioned to an electronic notification process 
and will no longer mail full paper copies of Public Notices to interested individuals or 
organizations.  You must register your email address with us to receive public notices 
by email.  If your email address changes, you will need to notify us.  Please provide 
your name, old address and your new address.  Emails returned due to a change of 
address will be deleted from our electronic mailing system. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Current study information is available to the public online at: 
https://www.poh.usace.army.mil/Missions/Civil-Works/Civil-Works-Projects/Honolulu-
Harbor-Modification/ 
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